
CHURCH DIARY

Sunday 22nd 4.00 pm B4T Church  (Beulah Centre)

6.00 pm  Ethos (Barnett Barn)

Mon 23rd 2.30 pm  CAMEO (Buckhurst Room)

Speaker – Alec Workman

7.00 pm   Marching Band (Clifford Hall)

Tues 24th 10 am  Toddlers (Beulah Centre)

2 pm  Art Club (Clifford Hall)

2.30 pm  Tea Talk (Buckhurst Room)

Speaker – Jacky – Running for health

6.00 pm  Limitless (Beulah Centre)

Weds 25th 10 – 2.30 pm Ukraine Refugees & hosts Safe Place Hub

and Community Meals (Barnett Barn and Clifford Hall)

2 pm Connect Groups (Payne Room & Buckhurst Room)

7.30 pm  Church AGM and Meeting (Sanctuary)

Thurs 26th 9 – 2pm Clifford Day Centre (Clifford Hall)

7.30 pm Worship Group rehearsal (Sanctuary)

7.30 pm  Women’s Bible Study (Barnett Barn)

Glen and Ron Edwards would like to thank the Beulah family for their 

love and support that went towards making their wedding ceremony such 

a happy and memorable occasion.

Prayer request: Please pray for our Beulah Year 11s who will start their 

GCSE examinations soon. We pray for Nathaniel Binuhe, Chris Botha 

and Elizabeth Finn, that God will be them as they prepare and  when they 

write their exams.

The Church Members’ AGM and May Meeting will take place on 

Wednesday 25th May, 7.30 pm in the sanctuary.  If you wish to get a copy 

of the church accounts for 2021, please contact the church office.

Pastor David will be visiting his family in Australia until 24th May inclusive.  

During that time, our Pastoral Elder, Janet Tyler will also be away from 

until 22nd May inclusive.  If you have any pastoral concerns, please contact 

one of the remaining Elders, the church office during office hours, or Erika 

James, Church Secretary.

The Christchurch Singers  Come and join us, The Christchurch Singers, 

as we present ‘JUBILEE’ on Saturday,  June 11th at 7pm at Christchurch 

Methodist Church, Springfield Rd, Bexhill, TN40 2BX. The programme 

this summer will include the choirs’ version of ‘Joseph’, and a flag-waving 

singalong of patriotic songs. The choir has chosen to support Chestnut 

Tree House Children’s Hospice, and there will be a collection for that 

charity. Pat Reigh is our conductor, Elizabeth Bush our accompanist. 

Guests include Roland Friday, Trudy Golding , and Graham & Higgy Hall. 

Our MC is the ever-popular Barry Turnwell. As regulars will know, it is 

best to arrive early to get a good seat for this free concert. Bring a flag!! 

Sally Goring has had computer issues and it has been necessary for her 

to change her email address to sally.goring@btinternet.com.  

Prayer meetings for Ukraine will take place on the following 

Wednesdays at St Mark’s Church, Little Common:  

Wednesday 25th May from 3 pm;  Wednesday 1st June from 8 pm.

Many thanks for all the jam jars received.  We now have enough for the 

craft envisaged but please do still save the cardboard inners from paper 

rolls which can be left for Karline in the church office.

mailto:sally.goring@btinternet.com


22nd May May 2022

Sunday -10 am

Mark 3: 1-12

Guest Speaker – Kieran Murphy

A warm welcome to anyone here for the first time today.  

Please make yourself known to a steward. 

Prayer prior to the service will take place in the 

Buckhurst Room from 9 am.

Motto Verse for 2022

‘The unfolding of your words gives light;

it gives understanding to the simple.’

Psalm 119: 130

Our Vision

Knowing Jesus, Transforming people, 

Changing society

Beulah Baptist Church

Tel (01424) 730001

Email  suebbc@outlook.com

Web   beulahbaptist.co.uk

Clifford Day Centre.  We have places available at the day centre if you, or 

anyone you know, is interested in joining us on Thursdays.  We meet from 

9 am until 2 pm each week and have a varied programme of activities to 

enjoy.  Coffee, a hot meal and cakes, plus transport is provided.  £15 cost.  

We have lovely volunteer helpers and a friendly group of men and women 

who attend, so it’s a good chance to get to know people.

Please contact Joan Reigh (218031) and maybe come for a taster day and 

give us a try.

Cream Tea For The Jubilee!  You are invited

to a cream tea on Saturday 4th June in the 

Clifford Hall from 3pm until 4.30pm to celebrate

the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.

There will be live music and fun activities as 

well as a traditional cream tea. Please add your

name to the sign-up sheet if you would like to 

attend. The event is free but donations towards

supporting Ukrainian refugees in Bexhill will be

welcome.

Last day for signing up for this yummy event is Sunday May 29th.  

Christian Voices, the Musical Drama Group, perform their next play, 

“Esther” this month. The play is based on the story from the Old Testament 

and tells how Esther risked her own life to save the lives of all the Jews.

Admission is free but any donation given at the end of the performances 

will be given to Bexhill Dementia Action Alliance.

Friday, 27th May in St Mark's Church Hall, 7.30 p.m.

Saturday, 28th May at All Saints Church, Sidley 3.00 p.m.

Pastor David and Family Worker Karline are leading a. weekly drop-in 

Safe Place Hub for Ukrainian refugees, their children and hosts.

People from local agencies help with translation, information and 

signposting to other services.  Hilary and team provide lunch.  Please pray 

for this endeavour, which was set up to respond to an urgent need in our 

community.


